
December 29, 2024 

4768 Selmore Road 

Ozark, MO  65721 

417-582-6483 

www.selmorebaptist.com 

Sunday 
9:00 am - ConneXion Groups 
10:15 am - Morning Worship 

Wednesday  
6:30 pm - Kids (Awana)/Youth/ 

Adult Bible Study 

Lottie Moon Offering 

Each December we collect the 

Lottie Moon Christmas offering 

where 100% of the gifts go to 

send & support Southern  

Baptist missionaries. Envelopes 

are available in the pews. You 

can also give online. 

Our Selmore Goal: $3,500  

Given to date: $3,941 

ROA (60+) Luncheon 

The ROA will have a Soup & Chili 

Luncheon on Sunday, January 

12, after the morning worship 

service. If you plan to join them 

for lunch and games, see the 

sign up sheet on the bulletin 

board for more details and to 

sign up. 

This Week 

Dec 25-Jan 1 - Office closed 

Jan 1 - Happy New Year!  

(No Wed evening activities)  

Jan 5, 2:00 - Door to Door 

 

 

 

GriefShare is a grief support 

group that meets weekly. A new 

group will begin Jan 7, meeting 

at Selmore on Tues nights.  For 

more info, see Teresa (Glenn) or 

Leo Hollingsworth, or check it 

out on our church website. 

Ladies Bible Study 

Beginning Jan 7, all ladies are 

invited to a time of Bible study 

on Tuesday mornings at  

10:00 a.m. during the months of  

January and February. Join us 

here at the church building as 

we look at Prayers from the  

Bible. 

Addendum #2 

There is another directory  

addendum available for you to 

pick up in the lobby area. 

 

 

 

 

Pastoral Staff 

Hosea Bilyeu - Interim Pastor 

 



Upcoming Events 

Jan 7, 10 am - Ladies’ Bible Study  

begins 

Jan 7, 6 pm - Grief Share starts 

Jan 12 - ROA (60+) Soup & Chili 

Luncheon 

Jan 18, 8:00 am - Men’s Ministry 

Breakfast 

Jan 31-Feb 1 - Youth to Standing 

Bear Apologetics Conference in 

Springfield (see Shawn Spickard 

or Ryan Giles for more info) 

 

*More on selmorebaptist.com* 

Sermon  Notes 
~ What’s Love Got To Do With It? (Part 4) ~ 

   1 Corinthians 13:4-13 (pew Bible page 1321) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About Last Week 

Small Group Attendance: 77 
Worship Attendance: 108 

General Fund: $5,314 

 

December Greeters 
Worship Doors:  

Gary & Mary Braden 

West Door:  
Lori Myers 

Selmore Odds and Ends  

⬧Visitors⬧  

We welcome you to Selmore Baptist Church and would love to have a 

record of your visit. Please fill out a yellow CONNECT card 

found in each pew and drop it in the offering plate at the 

end of the service or hand to our pastor.  

Scan the QR code for more information on Selmore. 

Deacon of the Week 

Rick Hannah 


